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Dear Troops,

Words cannot adequately express how great an apology I owe each and
every one of you for the seemingly complete disregard for the publication of the
Newsletter during the past year., This has cast an unfavorable impression against
the officers of the Association which I would very much like to rectify and assure you
that this is not the case. They couldn't be better and the blame is entirely mine.

If I had known the problems and pressures that I was going to be under
since last September, I never would have accepted the Publicity Vice Presidency. I
have enjoyed doing the Newsletter because I felt as though I knew each one of you
personally through the years even though I have never met most of you and also because
of my deep love and belief in the 2nd Air Division Association because of what it stands
for and what it has accomplished.

I know that most of you are aware of the fact that my little daughter
who will be five on 1 July was born without the ability to manufacture cortisone in
layman's language and now it has been determined that she is a salt-loser also, This
haé been the reason for my inability to publish the Newsletter when it was due and also
for this reason I must resign as Publicity Vice President. I do so with deep regret and
hope you will accept my heartfelt apology for my neglect of you which was not intentional
and maybe sometime in the future when my problems are behind me I can again contribute

my share of responsibility to the 2nd Air Division Association,
Hathy Veynar, Publicity Vice President




